
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We have been contacted by staff at Northampton College about an exciting opportunity to use some of 

their Tech suite - this is an introduction into how to use some of the DAWs like Cubase we use in 

lessons with more detailed results. 

 

It also paves the way for some pupils to look seriously at opting for Music Tech A level in Year 12. 

 

The trip is on Tuesday 14th November and will be in our normal Tuesday afternoon class lesson - 

pupils will need to be waiting in the Sports Hall car park for a 13.30pm departure. Full School uniform 

needs to be worn - bags can be left in the Music Department. We will be back by the end of the school 

day.  

 

This trip has been set up on our Evolve platform and you will receive an email with a consent form 

attached. Please complete this as soon as possible. Please check your junk folders as the email may have 

been redirected. 

 

Pupils will be reminded about the trip this week in lessons. 

 

Please feel free to contact odruker@nsbtrust.school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Oliver Druker 

Director of Trust Music 
 


